
From: Muriel Blair   
Sent: February-19-13 3:11 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Observer Status Request for EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind and EB-2013-0041 Kerwood/Adelaide 
Wind 
 
Kristen Walli, 
Board Secretary, 
Ontario Energy Board, 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 
 
February, 19, 2013 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
I would like to obtain observer status for the proceedings with regards to the applications of EB-2013-
0040; the Bornish Wind, and EB-2013-0041; the Kerwood Adelaide Wind.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Muriel Allingham 
 
Observer Status for: 
Muriel Allingham, 
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